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January 3, 2017
Dear ELC Families, 

Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a restful vacation from school and was able to spend some additional quality time with family and friends.     

Last month, we received our Site Visit Accreditation Report from the National Association for the Education of Young Children, NAEYC.  We scored in the 92-100+% range for all areas including classroom observation, program standards, required criteria, and candidacy requirements.  We received commendations in 8 areas.  This is terrific news for the ELC and your child!!    

Please welcome Miss Tatiana back to the ELC.  She will be working in Miss Jess’s classroom as Miss Terri has transferred to the Beebe as Registered Behavior Technician.  

Just a reminder that students should be on time for class.  If your child arrives 10 minutes after the start time, please report to the main office and our staff will bring him/her to class.  This is for the safety of all our students.  We appreciate your cooperation.

Report Cards will be going home on January 30 and 31st.   Parent Conferences are scheduled for February 9 from 5-6:30 pm.  Please check with your child’s teacher to schedule an appointment.
Please check out our PBIS matrix around the school.  The matrix explains how to be safe and be a friend in all locations.  Please feel free to discuss these expectations with your child.

The next PTO meeting is Thursday, January 19 at 5:30.  Please join us!  

Please join me at the next Parent Chat on Friday, January 20 at 8:30 where we will be discussing the Alice Training and overall safety at the ELC.  It will also be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice. Hope to see you there!

Please check out our website at http://maldenps.org/early-learning-center to learn more about the Malden’s CFCE, and our calendar of events.   
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school.
Sincerely,

Ms. Gordon, Principal

telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


